
We would like to thank the faithful volunteers it takes to make ROCC Youth 
happen each week. God is using you to prepare a generation of believers 
for his kingdom. How cool is that?

If you’d like to be a part of this exciting ministry to 6th-12th grade 
students, email brian@riveroakchurch.org and he’ll follow up with you! 
We need additional small group leaders, snack team members, and 
welcome team members.

Youth Sunday

 Sunday, August 11, 2019 Pastors Brian Edmonds and Corey Mitchell


